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From: JK Hayward-Trout
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Re: "U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications"
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 11:29:06 AM

Subject: Support for Telespan Communications' Cell Tower Proposal

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to urge you to support the cell phone tower by Telespan
Communications. It is crucial to the health and wellbeing of our Irish Beach
community. There are many times when we have been without service and it is a
safety concern. 

As an example, several months back, a large tree fell across the highway on our
way to our home in Irish Beach. My husband and I got out of our car to help
direct traffic around a blind curb and, because we had no reliable cell service,
proper help was delayed. We were just lucky that no one got harmed. 

Expanded cell service could save lives. Please help us keep our community safe.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Julie Trout                                                                    44661 Pomo Lake Drive       
                                Manchester, CA 95459
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